
 

Autumn Term Newsletter – Friday 28th February 

School Newsletter 

It was wonderful to see all children back in school on Monday – as always, they have settled 
very quickly back into school routines and are excited about their learning this half term. 
It’s been a busy week for trips with Year 5 enjoying a visit to the Jorvik Viking Centre in York 
on Tuesday and Year 4 excited to find out about the Romans during a visit to Chester on 
Thursday. Thank you to all families who have contributed on Parent Pay so these important 
opportunities can go ahead. 
There’s lots to look forward to this half term with World Book Day, Parent Meetings, a 
Reception Story Assembly and Eid & Easter Crafts. A reminder to all families who will be 
fasting for Ramadan that only Year 5 and Year 6 are permitted to fast (on Fridays) and you 
must complete a form to share with your child’s class teacher to let us know. 
We hope you’ll join us for our next Drop-in on Monday morning. This is a chance for you to 
visit your child’s classroom and find out more about what they will learn this half term. You 
should also receive a curriculum newsletter for your child by the end of next week. This will 
tell you important information about when PE days are, what subjects your child is learning 
and how you can support their progress at home.  
As always, if you would like to know more about our curriculum, please speak with your 
child’s class teacher or see the information on our website: Curriculum - Chapel Street - 
Community Primary School and also your child’s class page: Classes - Chapel Street - 
Community Primary School  
You can also use Class Dojo to share questions with their teacher. If you don’t know your 
log in (or receive the curriculum overview via email) please let the office know who will be 
happy to check your contact details and support. 
 

Welcome from the Head Teacher 

 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/curriculum/
https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/curriculum/
https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/classes/
https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/classes/


 

 

   

Spring Term 2: Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 

Monday 24th February Year 5 Parent Meetings (online) 

Tuesday 25th February Year 5 School Trip to York 

Thursday 27th February Year 4 School Trip to Chester 

Friday 28th February Ramadan due to begin 

Monday 3rd March Parent drop-in  
Y6 Parent Meetings 1pm - 6pm (online) 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Monday 10th March Year 4 Parent Meetings 1pm – 6pm (online) 

Wednesday 12th March EYFS Open Day (3.45 – 5pm) 

Monday 17th March Year 3 Parent Meetings 1pm – 6pm (online) 

Monday 17th - Friday 21st March KS2 (Year 6) Mock SATs Exams 

Monday 24th March Parent Drop in 8:40am 
Year 2 Parent Meetings 1pm – 6pm (online) 

Wednesday 26th March Reception Assembly 9.15am (Parents Welcome) 

Monday 31st March INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR ALL PUPILS 

Friday 4th April Easter & Eid Crafts  

Easter Holidays Mon 7th April – Monday 21st April 
School Re-opens on Tuesday 22nd April 

 

Dates for Your Diary for Spring 

 Term 

Parent Drop-In 

 

Our next Parent 

Drop-In will be on 

Monday 3rd March 

at 8.40am 

 

A reminder to parents about our next drop in 

session. 

Many of our children were excited to showcase 

their hard work they’ve produced over the past 

few weeks to their parents. 

 



  

Mrs Hughes ‘fact of the week’ this 

week is: 

Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week 

is: Perilous 

What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

 

Fact of the week: 

What is the highest mountain in the 

world and how tall is it?  Challenge: 

Where is it found? 

Curriculum Newsletter 

Join us on 

Wednesday 12th March 

3:45pm-5pm 
for our Nursery and Reception 

open day. 

 

Follow the link below or scan the 

QR code to book your visit! 
 

EYFS Open Day Booking Form 

Don’t forget to checkout this term curriculum newsletters, which 

can be found on our school website’s class pages. 

It will give you an insight into what your child will be studying in 

class this term! 

https://forms.office.com/e/hZB8RnM7NB?origin=lprLink
https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/


 

World Book Day 

Term 
World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March and the theme for this 

year is...Bedtime Stories.  

 

Children can come in their PJS and bring a teddy and a 

blanket or dress as their favourite book character! 

 

We will be celebrating the day with lots of reading related 

activities and online events. International Women's Day is on 

Saturday 8th March and we will also be reading books by 

Female authors protagonist and role models on WBD. 

 

We look forward to enjoying this day full of wonderful activities 

and celebrating books! 


